
Dyann Alkire <tdalkire@comcast.net> 
 
Emailing our support for stricter standards on diesel. It’s shocking how much diesel pollution is allowed. 
We’re shocked and angry about it. No more taking old Diesel engines from CA and WA! And no more 
disguising the problem to fool everyone that better standards are being met. Thank you.  
Sincerely,  
Tom and Dyann Alkire 
7329 SE 36th  
Portland OR 97202 
 


